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It's hard to believe how fast this school year has gone by, and the 2023-2024 academic
year has come to an end. A huge congratulations to our graduates as they move on to the
next chapter of their education. We are very proud of you!

Bronte College would like to wish our entire community a very happy Canada Day on July
1, 2024. This day commemorates the anniversary of the Constitution Act, which united
three territories into a single nation, now known as Canada.

STAFF AND STUDENT APPRECIATION

Last week, a staff and student appreciation lunch was held at the Bronte cafeteria.
The event celebrated the hard work and dedication of teachers and students. The
menu featured various types of shrimp, tempura, and delicious donuts for dessert. It
was a wonderful occasion for everyone to come together and enjoy a well-deserved
treat.

GRADUATION CEREMONY

On June 27th, we celebrated our Graduation ceremony, honouring our high school
graduates for their hard work and accomplishments. Congratulations to Samantha
Jane for receiving the Governor General’s Award and the Highest Average Award, to
Chidera Vanessa for earning the Bronte College Leadership Award, and to Mana for
being awarded the Kathleen Vaughan Award.

We are also very proud of our students who participated in the University of Waterloo
Sir Isaac Newton Contest and received Certificates of Distinction: Quang Hung, Jie,
Jixiang, Jiayun, Zhiyi, and Daniella Audry. Additionally, a huge congratulations to
Hoi Yui Hillary, Bernice Jocelyn, and Ziheng for their distinction certificate in the
University of Waterloo Canadian Senior Math Contest.

Special recognition goes to our World Scholars Cup Participants, Kevin Omo-
Oghene, Lesor Stephanie, Chidera Vanessa, and Samantha Jane, for receiving
their certificate of recognition.

We extend our gratitude to our Valedictorians, Holy Mervin and Hoi Yui Hillary, for
delivering heartfelt messages and showing appreciation for their teachers and peers.

A big thank you to Ms. Ruchi for her enthusiastic and powerful rendition of the
National Anthem.

We also want to acknowledge the hard work and dedication of the Bronte College
staff, including our Guidance Counsellors, Mr. Chou, Cyr, and Ms. Eleveld, our
Head of Student Governance, Dr. Gouda, our Head of School, Ms. Power, and
finally, our Managing Director, Mr. Chia. It is through the collective efforts of everyone
that Bronte College continues to attain new levels of success year after year!

 For parents who were unable to join us in person or via TEAMS Live, please
view the recording below to cherish the special moments.

The Bronte Beat newsletter is taking a short summer break and will
return with updates on July 18th. In the meantime, you can stay

connected and enjoy all the latest campus news through our social
media platforms.

Facebook Instagram VKontakte LinkedIn

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

July 1 – Canada Day
July 2 – 1st Session of Summer School Begins
July 17 - 22 – 2nd Session of Summer School Begins

STAY IN TOUCH
 

Please be sure to follow us on social media to see all your photos and get exciting
updates.

To stay updated, please follow us on social media.

Facebook Instagram

Facebook Instagram VKontakte LinkedIn

Bronte WeChat QR Code
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CLICK HERE for a recording of the Graduation ceremony

For information about COVID-19 Protocols at Bronte College: CLICK HERE
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